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Detroit-Oakland Chapter Barbershop Harmony Society 

Special Meeting  

March 30, 2020 

DRAFT 

Board Attendees: Dave Czupinski, Geoff d’Allemand, Doug Joppie, Jim Kunz, 
John Marsh, Keith Opal, Craig Roney, Kevin Wolf  

Absent: George Burkett,  

Guests: Pete Burns, Sally Burns, Joe DeSantis, Herb Hebner, Dave Montera, Steve 
Sutherland 

The meeting was convened at 8:48 PM by president Opal.  

The issue under discussion was approval of funds to purchase lapel pins and long 
sleeve and short sleeve shirts with the Harmony United logo from Logo Up. 

Regarding the shirts, Logo Up is able to produce the shirts including our logo so 
that it wont be necessary to use an additional vendor to attach the logo to the shirts. 
The long sleeve shirt cost is $21.66; the short sleeve cost is $16.64; the shipping 
cost is $268.45. There is an additional cost of $3.99 for extra-large shirt sizes. A 
10% discount is in play if the shirts are ordered by tonight. Delivery of the shirts 
should be before contest. The recommendation is to purchase 75 of each size shirt. 

D. Montera has already ordered the lapel pins that should arrive by the end of 
March. 

G. d’Allemand moved and D. Joppie seconded a motion to approve 
reimbursement of up to $700 to D. Montera for purchase of both 2” and 1” 
lapel pins with the Harmony United logo. Motion carried. 

D.  Czupinski moved and J. Kunz seconded a motion to approve funding of up 
to $4,500.00 for purchase of 75 long sleeve and 75 short sleeve shirts with the 
Harmony United logo from Logo Up. Motion carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:53 pm. 

Respectfully submitted: Craig Roney, Secretary  
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Minutes Approved:  


